Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
The Florida Real Estate Commission hereby gives notice that the petition filed by Frank L. Cooke, Jr., Cooke Real Estate School, on August 3, 2015, requesting a declaratory statement has been withdrawn by written request filed on September 16, 2015. The Notice of Petition was published in Vol. 41, No. 174, of the September 8, 2015, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The person to be contacted regarding this petition is: Juana Watkins, Division Director, Division of Real Estate, 400 West Robinson Street, Hurston Building, North Tower, Suite N801, Orlando, Florida 32801.
